								REPORT NUMBER 689				Page 1 of 0					
DAILY LOG OF CONSTRUCTION											DATE 06 Nov 2020 - Friday						
PROJECT Durham Mea	dows Waterline	Remed	lial Desig	ın							CONTRA W912	CT NUN WJ19C					
CONTRACTOR Ludlow Construction Co., Inc.								WEATHER Weather Caused No Delay Temperature Min 0 °F Max 0 °F No Precipitation No Wind									
	PORTION OF S	CHEDU		SUITABLE		FRATIO	NS					•				WIND	
STRUCTURAL EXC	CA- BORROW E		EMBANK		CONCR			RUCTL	JRE		MINIMUN			I		WIND	-
VATION 10	VATION 00 %	100 %		100 %		100	%		1	00 %		0 °F		0 °F		0 MPH	
	HING DEVELOPE				IGHT	Х	NO				INCHES		24 HOUR P		ENDING		
LEAD TO A	CHANGE ORDEF	R OR FI	NDING FC) FACT?			YES (Explair	ו)				0.00			r	M
NUMBER OF GOVERNME				MENT EMP	NT EMPLOYEES						RIVER STAC				GE		-
SUPERVISORY	OFFICE	LAYO	UT	INSPECT	ION	TOTAL		LAE	BOR		FEET				TIME		
0	0		0		1			1		0			0.0				M
NUMBER SUPERVISORY	OF CONTRACTO	R'S EM	-	S TOTAL		NUM FROM	BER OF	= SHIF TTO	TS		1	X TO] 2	FROM	3	ТО	
				TOTAL								_					
0 Atta	0 Ich a list of the follo	wing, (a	0 1) Maior ite	ems of equi	0 pment eith		0700 r workin	d. and	1530 I		nd classific	M ation of	M contractor p	ersonn	M el onsite.	[M
NOT	TE: if the contracto																_
QA NARRAT Work Perfor									Unre	esolve	ed Issue:	No	Shif	t: 1			
Kurt Mintel Two Crews	l s on 17 - Perman	nent Pa	vina														
			-														
trench. The	orking south on ese areas were d d. This was remo	dug out	and reco	mpacted.	There is												
	nsite today - Ons for AIR, TEMP.					sh coat	spraye	ed onto	o the ta	nk.							
Billys Crew	working by the	jobsite	trailers d	oing the v	verticals (Corpora	ations a	and cu	ırb stop	s)							
116: 212.3 117: 212.3 119: 27.92 BILLYS CI 114: 156.8 116: 79.49 117: 79.49	FEET OF SAW C 3 SQ YARDS ST 3 SQ YARDS ST 2 SQ YARDS OF	A 204+ A 204+ SLIVE V CUT	80 TO 2 R SLAB														
116: 212.3 [.] 117: 212.3 [.]	156.83= 6776.83 + 79.495 = 292.7 + 79.495= 292.7 +21.41= 48.26	79															
Miscellaneo	us Remarks and	d Visito	ors to Pr	oject:					Unre	esolve	ed Issue:	No	Shif	t: 1			
Kurt Mintel Correspond	l dence with Bill G	regaric	concerr	ning his ca	ır- he is c	currently	resolv	ring wi	th DN ⁻	Tank	- KEEP C	PEN					
Safety:									Unre	esolve	ed Issue:	No	Shif	t: 1			
Tank Site: Non - Perm 1. Supervis 2. Workers 3. Four mo NO safety	l bection of site: nit Confined Spa sor overseeing th check box on cl nitors to verify sa issues noted. EN until CS activi	ne work lipboard afe brea	ers insid d hanging athing at	e the tank g outside t mosphere	he entra		en in ar	nd out	for acc	counta	ability.						

Review ROW requirements with Rob Peddicord & Jon Pio. There was some confusion with the Perm Pavement crew the parking requirements in the ROW. I reached out to CTDOT - Steve Wright and confirmed the requirement is 15'- this was relayed to Jon Pio and the SSHO. - KEEP open and continue to enforce

Per Rob Peddicord (SSHO):

Permit requires CS on the tank to apply seam protection to the joints. This product will be rolled on. Discussed:

- 1. SDS is onsite
- 2. Permit from EM385 filled out will expire on Friday 10/30/2020.
- 3. Competent person overseeing this activity.
- 4. Air monitoring
- 5. Supplied air =- ventilation while working
- 6. Fall protection
- 7. Emergency plan call 911
- 8. Respiratory requirements

This work will start on WED 10/28/2020 due to weather (temperature) this work has not occurred, KEEP OPEN and track

QA REPRESENTATIVE'S SIGNATURE	DATE	RE/PROJECT ENGR'S INITIALS	DATE